
Choosing between the life or well-being 

of your pet and your family’s financial 

stability is an unthinkable position that no 

one should have to face. Our focus is on 

ensuring that all pets are given the best 

chance possible to recover from a life-

threatening medical condition or accident 

regardless of the financial circumstances 

of their caregivers. A Fighting Chance 

Foundation will help to offset the cost 

of medical care by making financial 

contributions to those families with the 

greatest need.

Our purpose is to support life-saving 

efforts for ill pets of the elderly, disabled 

and those whose total household income 

does not exceed the 

current Federal 

poverty guidelines.

Why We Do What We Do

About Us

A Fighting Chance Foundation is a 501(c)

(3) charitable, not-for-profit organization 

based in Northern Virginia with the 

goal of making pet care affordable for 

qualifying Virginia families by subsidizing 

a portion of emergency or life-saving 

medical care for animals whose guardians 

do not have the necessary financial 

resources.

For eligibility information and to submit 

an application for a grant, please visit our 

website at

 www.afightingchancefoundation.org 

or contact us at:

Phone: 434.989. 6336

Email: 

contact@afightingchancefoundation.org

Help Save 
the Lives of 
Animals in 
Need



When your pet needs treatment, visit 

your vet to get a written diagnosis, 

recommended course of action and 

estimated cost of treatment. Then visit 

our website to review the eligibility and 

documentation requirements and, if you 

qualify, submit an application for financial 

support. Your application will be assessed 

and, if all criteria are met, the foundation 

will determine if funds will be granted, 

based on the need and availability of 

funds. 

Grants are limited to once per pet, per 

household, per year. All grants will be 

allocated to the veterinarian on the 

applicant’s behalf.

How Does it work? What You Can Do It Takes a Village...

“We need, in a special way, to 

work twice as hard to help people 

understand that the animals are 

fellow creatures, that we must protect 

them and love them as we love 

ourselves.” – Cesar Chavez

To find out more about our services and 

the applicant eligibility requirements, 

email us at 

contact@afightingchancefoundation.org

Spread the word about A Fighting 

Chance Foundation to those in need 

and to those who are willing to join us 

through generous one-time or ongoing 

donations. Visit us online to donate at 

www.afightingchancefoundation.org

We partner with licensed Virginia 

veterinarians to help provide much 

needed support for pet owners 

in Virginia who are experiencing 

financial hardship and are unable to 

pay for emergency treatment for their 

pet. Some veterinarians offer reduced 

rates of service and A Fighting Chance 

Foundation helps offset the costs of 

treatment.


